Notice of Town Hall Meeting regarding Landfill

The Amherst County Board of Supervisors will conduct a Town Hall
meeting commencing at 7:00 P.M. on Tuesday, October 2, 2018 at the
Ambherst County Administration Building, Public Meeting Room, 153
Washing Street, Amherst, Virginia 24521, to share information and receive
public comment regarding the Amherst County landfill. In order to reduce
costs and avoid future liabilities, the Board is considering closing the
landfill and opening a transfer station to haul county waste to other
landfills. Town Hall meetings are less formal and allow Board members to
interact with the public.

Accommodations for disabled persons may be made with the Amherst
County Administrator’s by calling 434-946-9400 at least three (3) days
prior to the hearing date.

Dean C. Rodgers
Ambherst County Administrator




